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 YEAR 6 REVISED HOMEWORK ROUTINE                                              14th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will begin a revised homework routine this week, following the arrival of the new CGP 
SAT buster books which were discussed with you at our recent parents evenings. Thank you 
to all those who have kindly paid for the purchase of these books, it is very much 
appreciated.  
All children will receive copies of the books.  
 
The routine is now as follows: 
 
Monday (no change) - Spellings on Edshed - test the following Monday 
Tuesday (no change) - Manga High maths assignment (changed weekly) linked to maths 
objectives being followed in class that week 
Wednesday (no change) - Maths homework, to be returned the following Wednesday 
Thursday (change) - Reading CGP book - children should complete one test per week and 
ensure they return it and have their homework ready to mark each Thursday 
Friday (change) - SPAG CGP book - children should complete one double page, not a 
complete test, each week and ensure they return it and have their homework ready to mark 
each Friday. 
 
We cannot issue replacement books, so if books are misplaced or lost, then we would have 
to ask you to kindly replace them.  
 
Every Monday, we ask the children to write their homework for the forthcoming week in 
their homework diary. This will be even more important now, as we will tell them to write 
down the relevant pages from the CGP books so they know exactly which ones to do.  
Therefore, can we ask for your support in ensuring that your child has their diary in 
school every Monday.  
We really want our homework routine to support your child in making the best progress they 
can this year and to help secure all objectives set in class.  
We also hope that by giving your child one week to complete each homework task, we have 
alleviated the possibility of homework causing stress or difficulty to complete.  
However, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher if you have any questions 
regarding the homework routine.  
 
Kind regards 
Year 6 teachers 
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